
 

WATER POLLUTION CONTROL AUTHORITY 

TOWN HALL MEETING ROOM B 

WEDNESDAY, MAY 11, 2011 

 

 

PRESENT:   William Brennan, Al Stauderman, Andy McNee 

 

ABSENT:   Richard Tomasetti, Jim Newtown, Eric Fanwick 

 

OTHERS: Sandy Dennies, CFO, Tom Thurkettle, Director of Public Works,  

  Mike Ahern, Field Engineer, John Block, (Tighe and Bond) 

 

 

1.  Public Hearing 

 

Chairman William Brennan called the public hearing to order at 5:05 pm to hear public 

comment on the Capital Assessment for 10 Ridge Lane and the proposed user charge of 

$180 per Unit for the Fiscal Year beginning July 1, 2011. 

 

No public was present.  The hearing was closed at 5:15 p.m. 

 

 

2.  Regular Meeting 

 

There was no quorum present to hold the regular meeting.  A vote on adoption of the FY 

2011 Operating Budget and User Charge will take place at the next WPCA meeting 

scheduled for June 8, 2011. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mariana Corrado 

Recording Secretary 
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